[image: image1.jpg]school
achievement award

department for education and skills




[image: image2.png]




Dear Parents/Carers,

We would like to inform you about the BOO (Basket of Opportunities) programme.  We will be starting this programme with all of the children, week beginning 28th September and we would love for you to attend every Friday session.  This will enable you to be part of your child’s education through using and playing with the chosen weekly activity.  You will then be able to take the activity home and play with the resource before returning it to nursery on the Monday.  

Starting Friday 2nd October 2015


Am children – BOO basket session Fridays 11.00am – 11.30am


Pm children - BOO basket session Fridays 3.00pm – 3.30pm

Baskets of Opportunity are used with children aged 18 months to 3 years and their families, the baskets focuses on the three prime areas of development:  Personal, social and emotional development, Physical developments and Communication and language  

The baskets included threading beads, building blocks, a jigsaw, a ball, a chalk board and a nursery rhyme book and CD, small world people, shape sorter, board book with focus on counting within 3, positional language and one word vocabulary that parents can use with your child.  


Thank you

Marie Holmes (2 year old lead)
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Helen Gibson Nursery School


Head Teacher:  Mrs J Parker





                                               North Lane


                                              East Boldon


                                                 NE36 0DL


                       Telephone:  0191 5196846


                               Fax:  0191 5193404


    Email: info@helengibsonnursery.co.uk























